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                                       MESSAGE.

I am very happy to see the website launched for Physics department. I firmly believe this website will develop the interest among the students to adopt the modern method of learning.


It seems to be an appropriate resource for learners who want to learn and solve problems independently.  I am proud to be one of the contributors and I hope the students of SIS will find it interesting and informative to enhance their knowledge and perform well in their exams.   


I congratulate Mr. Rajeev and his team for their initiative to enter into modern method of learning.

With Regards,

Navaneethakrishnan.
Former Subject – In – Charge
Sharjah Indian School
